
The Elmwood Park Public Library  
is Closing for Construction 

 
 
The Elmwood Park Public Library is  
scheduled to close for construction.   
Our last day will be February 10, 2019. 
 
After Feb. 10, you will need to return  
library materials at other BCCLS Libraries. 
 
While the Elmwood Park Library is closed 
you will be able to use your Elmwood Park 
Library Card at any other BCCLS Library.  
 
If you need to replace your Library Card 
you will need to visit the Fair Lawn Public 
Library. 


